
From: Cassidy, Damian   
Sent: 30 April 2021 14:04 
To: Planning <Planning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk> 
Subject: Application No.: 21/01123/F 
 
Dear CDC 
 
"We are deeply concerned that the proposed development will introduce a significant risk to the 
safety of our own two boys and all those children who attend the primary and pre-school in Steeple 
Aston. Traffic congestion at both school drop off and collection already pose significant challenges to 
safely navigate the children, parents and staff into and out of the school premises due to the traffic 
congestion and volume of vehicular movements already happening. 
 
The introduction of these industrial units is going to introduce a further 100-300 extra vehicular 
movements each day, at similar times to when the school drop offs and collections will be taking 
place. We would strongly encourage CDC to put the safety of the local children ahead of an industrial 
development which in truth isn't in keeping with the local area, and one would seriously question 
whether the already fragile infrastructure is capable of taking the pounding that will come with the 
construction and operation of the proposed development. " 

Kind regards 
 
Damian and Josie Cassidy 
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